
From: Peterson 

Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 3:28 PM 
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council 

Subject: Support for the Minnesota United FC Stadium 

 
Distinguished Council Members, 

     I encourage you to support the development of the Minnesota United FC Stadium.  I am a 

resident of North Mankato and attended all but two home games of the Minnesota United 

Football Club last year. Having a team in the National Soccer League will be another feather in 

the hat of the City of Saint Paul, Minnesota.  My experience is that the fans are good and their 

behavior is good. We fans spend money. The team is fronting a lot of the costs, (unlike the 

Vikings). As long as the team is willing to pay for the stadium, it seems only reasonable that the 

utilities that will serve the stadium should be willingly put into place. I ask you all to be open 

minded and consider investing in the progress that the Minnesota United team and fans are 

willing to bring to the city of Saint Paul. I am looking forward to being able to attend many 

Home games in Saint Paul, and will no doubt spend a reasonable amount of additional cash in 

the area of  St. Paul surrounding the stadium. Your support and cooperation is appreciated. 

  

Dave Peterson and family, 

Minnesota United Soccer fans. 

 

 


